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CIL KERIGARD
HOUSEPLANT INSECTICIDE SPRAY

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: RESMETHRIN...0.25%

REG.NO. 14577 P.C.P. ACT

NU-GRO CORPORATION
WOODSTOCK, ONTARIO N4S 8P6

LAVAL, QUEBEC H7S 1G3 
CALGARY, ALBERTA T2H 2S1

KERIGARD Controls insects on houseplants and in dwellings.

DIRECTIONS

HOUSEPLANTS: Aphids - For good Aphid control, resmethrin must
be applied repeatedly.  White Flies(Adults), Leafhoppers,
Thrips on African Violet, Begonia, Coleus, Geranium,
Philodendron - Apply 30cm from target.  Move sprayer after
each pumping action to obtain even distribution.  Avoid
excessive spray leading to run-off.

DWELLINGS:  Ants - Spray trails, nest, points of entry and
insects themselves if possible.  Repeat as necessary. 
Centipedes, Cockroaches, Earwigs, Grain Mites, Sowbugs,
Spiders - Spray hiding places to contact as many insects as
possible.  Fleas - Spray bedding and other areas where pets
rest.  Spray all inside surfaces of dog houses.  Repeat as
necessary. 

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid contact
with skin and eyes.  Avoid inhalation of spray mist.  Do not
contaminate food, feed or any body of water.  Cover or remove



fish bowls before spraying.  Keep from freezing.

DISPOSAL:  Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap empty container
in newspaper and discard with household garbage.  

FIRST AID:  IN CASE OF CONTACT WITH EYES OR SKIN, flush with
water.  If irritation persists, obtain medical attention.  IF
SWALLOWED, obtain medical attention.

CIL and KERIGARD are trademarks of ICI CANADA INC.

NU-GRO CORPORATION is a Registered User. 82064 08/92
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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